
Domremy 

Buzza Hill 

St Marys 

10 September 2020 

The Planning Department 

St Marys, Isles of Scilly 

Objection to planning P/20/054, development of Buzza garage 

Dear Lisa Walton. 


I am writing to object to the above planning application.


We first came to live here in 1970 at Domremy.  At the time, the chief 
executive warned us of the possibility of very strong and damaging winds. 
In the region of 75-103 mph have been recorded. The development of this 
site will increase the funnel of this wind, particularly on a Southerly which 
we get frequently, therefore causing a lot of damage. 


The chief executive at the time, as a pilot, he was very mindful of the 
damage such weather could bring and he pointed out that it would be 
wise to bear this in mind when people applied for building.  


The building of any new properties would cause a substantial increase in 
the volume of wind speed. This proposed building would:

 

A. increase the risk of damage and 

B. be very dangerous for the people that live here. 


I feel that the proposed plans are very intrusive onto my property and I will 
be very overlooked. I am concerned that it would be over development of 
the area and not in keeping with the traditional cottages nearby. 

The plans are higher than the previous refused.


I know of other sites coming up that would be more suitable for this 
proposed plan and less detrimental to the people living nearby. 


Yours sincerely,

Denver Childs


